
Notice Regarding Jungle Bus Ticket Sales 

Thank you very much for your continued support and patronage. 

Until now, we have operated Jungle Bus ticket sales without formal written rules, 

relying on the understanding and cooperation of our guests. 

However, due to repeated incidents of same-day ticket reselling and improper 

purchases (such as buying tickets for people who have not actually visited), we have 

decided to formalize the ticket sales policy. 

Effective Saturday, May 10, 2025, Jungle Bus tickets will only be sold to guests 

who are physically present at the park. 

To ensure fairness and a pleasant experience for all visitors, we kindly ask that you 

read and comply with the following rules: 

 

【Jungle Bus Ticket Sales Rules】 

• Advance reservations are not accepted. 

• Tickets will only be sold to the number of people who have entered the park 

and paid admission. 

 ※Example: A group of 4 who enter → may purchase up to 4 tickets 

• Ticket sales will be conducted in the order vehicles arrive. Tickets cannot 

be purchased on foot. 

 

《Examples of Prohibited Purchases》 

• Only one person enters on behalf of a group, purchasing tickets for others 

who have not entered 

• Parking near the entrance and walking ahead of waiting vehicles to purchase 

tickets 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in helping ensure a fair and 

enjoyable experience for all guests. 
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